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The California legislature is currently considering SB 822, which would restore
net neutrality to the State of California when the FCC repeal order goes into

effect. To view the bill and read more about this update, please click the link
below:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/california-to-consider-bill-that-restores-
net-neutrality/
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